
 
July 15, 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our Waldron Mercy family has been shaken. We have been challenged to our core. Parents 

have contacted me, and I know many of us are hurting. I understand that there are feelings of 

frustration, disappointment, betrayal, anger and sorrow. I, too, feel deep pain in this situation.  

These feelings weigh heavy in all our hearts.  

 

Despite the discord and conflict deep within us, I believe our strength lies in the common 

passion we share for your children and their education. So with a humble heart, I am asking you 

to join me in the process of healing and rebuilding our Waldron Mercy community. 

 

As the first step in this rebuilding process, our school will use a skilled facilitator to lead us in a 

series of productive conversations about the complex challenges that we face today. We’ll 

convene our first all-parents meeting before Waldron Mercy’s first day of school. 

 

I believe these discussions will lay the foundation to address issues important to you, to our 

mission, to our identity and our values. This collaboration also will help us focus our energies on 

the work of rebuilding the compassionate, understanding and loving environment in which our 

students thrive. 

 

Through this difficult time, I have been impressed and encouraged by the outpouring of heartfelt 

concern and passion of our community. Together, I know that we can renew Waldron. I look 

forward to partnering with you as we look to our future together.   

 

In Mercy, 

 

 

 

Nell Stetser 

Principal 


